
Jerome Manarchuck

From:

	

Ron Rackley <ron@dlr.com >
Sent:

	

Wednesday, February 15, 2017 11:36 AM
To:

	

Jerome Manarchuck
Cc:

	

dhazle@lbimedia.com ; kkirby@wileyrein.com; Chris Buchanan
Subject:

	

Restoration of Licensed Operation by KZMP-AM, University Park, Texas

To:

Jerome J. Manarchuck, P.E.
Electronics Engineer
Media Bureau/Audio Division
202-418-7226
Jerome. Manarchuckfcc.gov

Jerry,

am writing to let you know that repairs have been completed at KZMP in Unuiversity Park, Texas and operation with full
power and licensed directional antenna parameters has resumed there. The emergency antenna that you were notified
was in use on February 8, 2017 is no longer needed. It will not be necessary for KZMP to apply for an STA.

Ronald D. Rackley, P.E.
du Treil, Lundin & Rackley, Inc.
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